
Memorandum

Purchasing Division
Public Works Department

TO: John T. Lockerby, Village Manager

FROM: /1^
Mike Aleksic, Purchasing Agent
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Max Slankard, Director of Public Works

DATE: August 31,2016

SUBJECT: Purchase of One Public Works Pick-up Truck (Agenda Item)

Pricing for the replacement of one (1) pick-up truck was obtained through the Northwest
Municipal Conference Suburban Purchasing Cooperative.

Budget Amount Account Number: Project Nymben

$35,300 020-0420-418.07-42 K65004

Tabulation:
Currie Motors, Frankfort, IL.

Recommendation:

It is recommended that the award for one (1) pick-up truck be made to Currie Motors,
Frankfort, IL, in the amount of $ 29,935.

Comments:

The FY2017 CIP budget provides funding for replacement of one (1) pick-up truck for
the Public Works Department Water and Sewer Division.

The Public Works Water and Sewer Pick-up truck that will be replaced is currently a
2006 F-250 4X4. This vehicle is used daily by the supervisor to oversee infrastructure
repairs. The current vehicle will have accrued in excess of 75,000 miles at time of
replacement. The unit is badly worn on the interior and exterior from constant use. The

suspension system and driveline have deteriorated as well.

The Village has successfully dealt with previous acquisitions from Currie Motors,
Frankfort, IL. The new units will be 2017 Ford F series pick-up trucks. The retired
vehicle will be disposed of through the Northwest Municipal Conference Auction.
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ec: Jason Wicha, Assistant Village Manager
Jean Scher, Water & Sewer Superintendent
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